
 
 
 
Report of:   Director of Streetscene and Regulation 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date:    14th February 2023 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Subject:  
 
PROPOSED CLOSURE OF FOOTPATH LINKING COBDEN VIEW ROAD AND NORTHFIELD 
ROAD, CROOKES, SHEFFIELD 10. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Author of Report:  Mark Reeder 0114 474 2509 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary:  
 
To seek authority to refer the City of Sheffield (footpath linking Cobden View Road and Northfield 
Road) Public Path Closure Order 2022 to the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural 
Affairs for confirmation in the light of an objection received. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reasons for Recommendations   
 
It is considered necessary that the Director of Legal Services be authorised to refer the City of 
Sheffield (footpath linking Cobden View Road and Northfield Road) Footpath Closure Order 2022 to 
the Secretary of State for confirmation. 

 
Background Papers: 
 
 
Category of Report: OPEN 
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